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Let God Speak to 

YOU! 
Communication is 

important in EVERY 

relationship 

http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 
   In the month of June we will be reading 

about:  Peter, John, Solomon and Elijah.  

There is much to learn from the lives of 

these 4 men and how God worked 

through them.    

   As you read, take time to reflect and 

look for the different ways that God is 

working IN and THROUGH your life.   

   Sunday morning’s message will come 

from the previous weeks reading.  This 

will provide you with a chance to refresh 

and review; besides possibly gaining some 

new insight. 

   You can find the daily Bible Reading on 

the monthly calendar, on printed schedule 

in the church foyer or on our website! 

   Feed regularly upon God’s Word for 

strength and to transform your mind. 

 

Take Time to 

Talk to God! 
 

 

    “Lowell Mason Prayer Walk Park.”  

Helping people to develop their 

prayer lives, through connection with 

our website, they can also be 

reminded of over 40 passages of 

scripture that form the basis for the 

topics along the prayer walk. 

    You don’t need to wait for the park 

to be finished  Pray now.  Prayer 

regularly.  Pray for your self, for 

others, for your community, for the 

Prayer Walk Park, for the work of the 

Kingdom and remember to take time 

to praise and give thanks! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

         

Get to Know 

 

       Your Bible 
 

 
 

Sundays in  June   9:30 am 

  The start of June ushers in a new 

study.  We will be looking at “The 

Temple:  Its Ministry and Services 

as they were at the time of Jesus 

Christ.”  This study was done by a 

Jewish scholar who became a 

Christian.  Alfred Edersheim was 

born nearly 200 years ago, but his 

work continues to be held in the 

highest regard. 

   Learnmore about this key area of 

Jesus’ life and discover insights 

that will give you an even greater 

appreciation for Jesus! 
 

  

  MIDWEEK STUDIES 

AVAILABLE 

   In June we will 

finish our study of 

“Principles from the 

Kings of the Old 

Testament” and begin to look at:  

“Life Principles 

from The 

Women of 

Acts.”  This will 

be a study of 

the early church 

from a different 

perspective; the 

important role that women played in 

the church. 

    These studies are available in the 

church foyer; with a new lesson 

added each week! 

 

   BTW:  If you missed out on one or 

more of the “Old Testament Prophet” 

studies (which again will be helpful 

next year); pick up a copy of the set in 

the church foyer! 

 

  God has cleared the way and the 

grant has been approved.  Let’s 

put things in perspective;  We 

started out looking at spending 

$5500 to fix up the parking lot.  

God is now enabling for us to 

spend only $4700 to: 

 Repair Baptistry Pump 

 Repair Furnace 

 Repair Back Gate 

 Rid Parsonage of: birds, 

squirrels, bats and mice 

 Restore outdoor Sign 

 Trim Trees & remove brush 

on church lot 

   God takes what we offer and 

blesses it to go FAR BEYOND what 

we  anticipate. 

    Wonderful to be blessed with 

visitors this past month. 

    Interest and excitement about 

the Prayer Walk Park continues to 

grow.  Community leaders are 

inquiring about it;  people from 

Precious Moments and the Mason 

family in Missouri are talking 

about coming up to see it when 

it’s done. 
Pray for God to continue to lead, 

bless and for the community to get 

involved and help make this “their 

park”. 

 

   

LIVE STREAMING & MORE! 
Livestreaming begins around 10:30 

AM on Sundays. 
   Pinerunchurch.org 

     Bible Studies, calendars, updates and 

ore to encourage and help. 
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